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February 2022 Prayer Letter 
             

           Michael Turner: 

 
 

                                                               Family Update: 

              

              
 

Record attendance: 

    
 

 

 
 

 
Prayer Requests: 

- Pray for the church plant, Victory Baptist church of Zinguedesse 
- Pray for our family to stay safe and the stability of Burkina Faso 
- Pray for Michael Turner as he travels back to the States 

For the past 6 months, we have had an 
intern here in Burkina named Michael.  
Michael, as part of his Bible college, had to 
spend 6 months on the mission field for 
experience and training.  Michael has worked 
on learning French, with the children 
ministries, and with various ministries at our 
church plant.  This week he will be going back 
to the states.  Pray that God will give clarity as 
Michael seeks God’s will for where he should 
serve on the mission field.   

       The people of Burkina Faso overthrew 
their president and installed and new military 
leader as commander last month.  Despite 
gunshots being heard throughout the city, 
there were no reports of deaths during the 
coup.  Despite the overthrow of the president, 
life has been pretty normal for us and our 
ministry, we have been busy.  Thank you to all 
those who reached out and prayed for our 
safety.  God has been taking care of our family.  

This month we held a special event at our church where we reviewed the calendar 
for the year and laid out a plan to kick off several new ministries.  It was a special day for our 
church of prayer and planning.  We also had our largest attendance yet for an adult service! 
It is exciting to see how God is blessing our church plant.  Please pray that we would be able 
to see more souls saved as we work to see this community reached with the Gospel.   


